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4th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re. The last day of term – early finish from 12.30pm on Friday 18th December 
 
I am writing to let you know that we will finish early on the last day of Autumn Term.  In order to maintain 
social-distancing and keep everyone safe, parents and carers will need to arrive to collect their child(ren) at 
the following times: 
 
12.30pm - Year 3 
12.35pm -  Year 4 
12.40pm -  Year 5 
12.45pm -  Year 6 
 
The staff have already started making plans for the children to ensure that they can safely have lots of fun on 
the last day of term in their class bubbles!  All I can tell you so far is that the staff are very busy rehearsing… 

 
Currently, we cannot allow the children to bring in party food to share on 
the last day so we have made plans to do the parties slightly differently 
this year: 
Children who usually have a school meal will be given a ‘party food’ 
lunch to eat in class with their friends 
Children who normally bring their own sandwiches will be allowed to 
bring their own ‘party food’ lunch in from home (not to share with anyone 
else) 

*We must stress that we are a nut free school and also do not allow any fizzy drinks or energy drinks.* 
 
We are really looking forward to having a great last day with the children after all 
their hard work this term.  We are incredibly proud of their resilience and effort! 
 
Please contact the school Reception if you have any queries about this.  Thank 
you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Cathy Grace 
Acting Headteacher 
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